
Notice to all visitors of La Folle Journée au Japon “Days of Enthusiasm Music Festival 

2009 Bach and Europe”: Concerning hygiene control measures. 

 

In response to the emergence of the new influenza virus overseas, we ask all visitors 

of La Folle Journée au Japon “Days of Enthusiasm Music Festival 2009 Bach and Europe” 

for their understanding and cooperation of the following: 

 

--Please wash your hands and gargle before drinking or eating. 

--Please notify a nearby staff if you feel sick. 

 

All performers, event staff, venue staff, and restaurant employees have been 

instructed to reinforce the following measures: 

--Maintain health conditions and hygiene control. 

--Carry out proper food hygiene control and cooking procedures. 

 

* According to announcements by the Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare, the new 

influenza virus is not transmissible through eating pork or products derived from 

pigs. 

 

By gathering information through cooperation with the Tokyo Metropolitan Government 

and other authorities concerned, Tokyo International Forum has arranged preparatory 

measures against the new influenza virus and a sufficient event scheme conceivable 

at this time. 

 


